
Weekly Update: Week Commencing 25th November 2024 
 

⛄🎄Christmas Dates for the diary are attached🎄⛄ 

 
 

🎄🎄🎄The sign-up sheet to help at the Christmas Fair is in the office. Please 

pop in to put your name down for a half hour slot 🎄🎄🎄 

 
 
The pantomime visit takes place next Tuesday. Payment is due by tomorrow. If 
you are not planning on your child attending, please let us know by tomorrow 
at the latest as we have to confirm numbers and arrange staffing etc. If you do 
not let us know you will still be charged for the ticket. 
 
Celebrations Assembly: In our assembly today 'Star of the Week' Certificates were 
awarded to Romilly, Freya, Freddy T, Harry F, Benjamin A, Noa and Lochlan. 
The Headteacher’s award was presented to Theo. Well done everyone!! 
 
Bottle/Chocolate Day: Next Wednesday (4th December) we will be collecting 
donations for the bottle and chocolate stall at the Christmas Fair. Children are invited 
to wear Christmas socks/tights in return for a donation. Please don't go out and buy 
Christmas ones, colourful/bright will do! 
 
Book Fair: Thank you to everyone that visited our book fair, it raised nearly £200 for 
the school to spend on new books. Mrs Mali is working on a wish list as we speak!  
 
Lottery News: Using money raised through 'your school lottery' we have booked a D 
& T workshop for the whole school in the spring. If you or your family would like to 
join the lottery, all the info is below. 
 
Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the 
sessions in advance. These are both staffed and catered for by expected 
attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just arrive on the day. 
This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the 
office on the day the after-school club is required. Reminder - Breakfast Club starts 
at 7.45am 
 
Forest School: Forest School is not running this week. Class one will be doing 
Forest School activities on Monday. 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. 
Spread the word - anyone can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale 
comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-
england-va-primary-school 
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